
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 

 

1. The Management structure and total spend by Notts Adult Social services in 2013 

The gross spend for Adult Social Care in the financial year 2012/13 was £302,229,453. The 

management structure in April 2013 comprised of 130 managers in total – 1 Corporate Director, 4 

Service Directors, 16 Group Managers and 109 Team Managers. 

 

2. The Management structure and total budget spend by Notts Adult Social services in 2018 

The gross spend for Adult Social Care in the financial year 2017/18 was £338,171,700. The 

management structure in April 2018 comprised of 133 managers in total – 1 Corporate Director, 4 

Service Directors, 1 Transformation Programme Director, 12 Group Managers and 115 Team 

Managers. 

 

3. The number of people removed from support in 2018 to 2019 year to date. 

With regard to this question, it is very difficult to provide specific information in response to this as 

people stop receiving support for a wide range of reasons. There is a statutory requirement to review 

all cases where the Council provides support, in line with the Care Act 2014. Helping people achieve 

what is important to them and keeping progress under active review is also a key element of the 

Council’s Adult Social Care Strategy.  

 

At the start of 2018/19 there were 6,910 service users receiving long term community-based services. 

We have estimated that the percentage of these service users who have received a review, and 

where that review may have been linked to their services ending by the end of February 2019, is 

approximately 4%. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Allison 

Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788 


